Canaan Conservation Commission

February 6, 2012

Attendees: Noel Everts, Bill Chabot, Elizabeth Chabot, Hilary Rogers, Kate Brooks, Alice Schori, Mandy Ruest

Selectboard request

The select board has requested a re-submission of the Commission members, indicating 1
member's term expiring per year, with all members expiring within 3. The latest submission is
as follows:

Name:	Term ending date:
Kate Brooks	4/2012
Elizabeth Chabot	4/2013
Aaron Allen	4/2014
Bill Chabot	4/2014
Mandy Ruest	4/2013

- It is unclear how the members will be backfilled and if they can re-apply for their membership at the end of their term. We will ask Marcia for clarification.
- The selectboard has required the Commission officers to be sworn in at the Town Office. All officers have done so, except Kate as she is required to move off the Commission.

Nature Hut

- March 25th- 8:00am: Scheduled to install the last of the windows.
- Benches can be made at Aaron's shop at the next work day
- Possibly we can start mapping the trails. (Need a GPS)

Misc

- Consider digitizing the wetlands survey, but first it needs to be located.
- The 2010 Conservation funding has not been deposited, nor has the 2011.

Minutes

 January 2012: Aaron moved to approve the minutes as presented, Mandy Seconded, all approved.

Elizabeth moved to adjourn the meeting

Alice seconded

The next meeting will be Monday March 5th at the Senior Center